Immigration Department clarifies
rumours on Internet

In response to public enquiries about the recent rumours on the Internet
that Mainland visitors are suspended from visiting Hong Kong in March 2019
due to immigration system upgrades, the Immigration Department (ImmD)
stressed today (February 22) that this is totally unfounded and urged the
public not to be misled.

For enquiries, please call ImmD's enquiry hotline at 2824 6111 or email
enquiry@immd.gov.hk.
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